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Lantern Walk Preparations, 2023.

Faith Christian Academy

To all of you who were able to
attend our first annual Lantern
Walk at Warrior Park, thank you
for letting your light shine!  It was
a beautiful sight to behold as
everyone walked about the park
with loved ones and lanterns in
tow.  The instrumental music in
the background added to the
whimsical ambience of the night.  

Tradition is a very important
aspect of life, no matter the age.  
Traditions are a chance for us to
be present.  Traditions are where
memories are made and love is
shared.  It is a powerful feeling to
be in the presence of a loving,
like-minded community.  Nights
like those are strength for the
spirit and gifts from our Heavenly
Father.  



Upcoming Events

Christmas Parade!
FCA will have a float in the town Christmas Parade on
Saturday, December 2nd.  We will be decorating the
float at 11:00am the morning of the parade at the
main FCA campus.  If you would like to help with the
decorating process, it would be greatly appreciated. 

Students and families who would like to be on the
float will meet up at 5:45pm.  We will send out more
information regarding the exact location as the event
approaches.  

Christmas Break! Dec. 18-Jan 1

Please wear school shoes.
Red & Green Day Dec. 4th 

Winter Concert Dec. 13th
This year, our drama classes have been working on
a theatrical production called “The Gifts of
Christmas.” The drama students will be showcasing
the skills and techniques they have learned in class
for this event.  Drama plays a huge role in education
as it teaches children valuable skills of public
speaking, improvisation, social cues, understanding
and learning new vocabulary, and so much more!  
The classes that are not in drama will be singing
songs in between scene changes.  It is a night we
are looking forward to and we hope to see you
there! 

See attached flyer above for details.

School Resumes Jan. 2


